
for Future Generations
C A P I T A L  C A M P A I G N

PLEASE JOIN US for the Building in Faith for Future Generations 
Capital Campaign Parish Informational meeting

Thursday, September 8, 2022  |  7 p.m.  |  Parish Life Center (PLC)

Join parish and school leaders to hear about the vision for the proposed parish master 
facilities plan. Additionally, parish and school leaders will join with the Building 
in Faith for Future Generations campaign leadership, and experts who designed the 
campaign, to hear about our campaign projects and have your questions answered.

Snacks and beverages will be provided. Please consider spending an evening with 
fellow parishioners from the parish—church, school and religious education, school 
alumni—to preview proposed plans for the next generation at St. Pet’s.


